
 

Coming Soon… 

TRAINING OPPORTUNITY 

Introduction to Family Based Treatment 
for Treating Eating Disorders in Children 
and Adolescents 
ACBH will be providing an eight-week introductory course on Family-

Based Treatment (FBT). 

• This course is meant for county, CBO, and Network clinicians who directly work 

with children and adolescents with eating disorders. 

• The goal is to increase clinicians’ exposure to and knowledge of FBT, an            

evidence-based treatment for children and         

adolescents with eating disorders. This is an 

introductory course that does not replace the 

formal certificated FBT trainings. 

• The class sessions will be provided via Zoom 

from March through April 2022, from 1 to 2:30pm.   

• CE credit is currently pending review and approval. 

An informational presentation will be hosted on  1/26/22, at 1pm 

for more information and to answer any questions.  For Zoom link 

and more information reach out to: 

Jennifer Ling, ACBH Eating Disorder Coordinator,                                 

jennifer.ling@acgov.org, (415)535-3286 
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